
 

 

When:  Saturday, October 24 from 5-7 pm 

Where:  The Village Christian Church  

      8965 S Bell Rd, Minooka 

This event is for everyone!  
Invite your friends, family, neighbors, co-workers, team-

mates. You get the picture! 

*Everyone’s safety is our top priority and we will be adhering to IDPH 

Guidelines to make sure everyone stays healthy. 

**This is not a school sponsored publication and is not endorsed by Minooka School District #201 


